
 

 

King's Chamber Choir performs Canadian choral works in support of 

immigrant high school students  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – April 3, 2014 

 

London, ON – King’s University College Chamber Choir will perform their concert, Canadian 

Choralscapes: Songs of our home and native land, on Saturday, April 5
th
, 7:30 p.m. in the Joanne & Peter 

Kenny Theatre, Darryl J. King Student Life Centre. Directed by conductor Janet Loo, the songs chosen 

will speak to the beauty of our Canadian landscape and heritage, from west to east, with selections by 

Patriquin, Somers, Healey, Chatman, Freedman, Sirett, and more. 

In collaboration with Thames Valley District School Board and London Multicultural Community 

Association, this year’s spring concert will raise funds for the LMCA scholarship program that allows 

immigrant high school students to pursue their academic and extracurricular plans. The scholarship will 

be given to students based on the high school principal’s recommendation.  

Now in their fourth season, the King’s Chamber Choir performs choral works in a variety of styles and 

genres. It is a group comprised of King’s and Western students, King’s alumni, King’s administration, 

and members from the community. The choir is dedicated to reaching out to the community by donating 

the proceeds of their performances to designated charitable organizations. 

King's University College is a Catholic educational institution affiliated with Western University. 

Founded in 1954, King’s provides general and honors degree programs in the liberal arts, social sciences, 

and social work, and a master's degree in social work. It is a community of 3,300 full-time students and 

400 part-time students, including 380 international students and 75 exchange students from 35 countries.  

 

Thames Valley District School Board is one of the largest public school boards in Ontario, covering 

urban, suburban and rural communities. As a public education provider, it offers a full range of programs 

and services to learners across Thames Valley. It has 162 schools serving approximately 74,279 

elementary and secondary school students. 

 

London Multicultural Community Association has been active since January 2010. As an umbrella 

organization to the multicultural community in London, LMCA focuses on issues that are common to all 

new Canadians, such as education, business entrepreneurship, arts and culture and humanitarian activities. 

The organization puts on numerous relief concerts to raise money for communities in need. To find out 

more about LMCA, please visit www.londonmulticultural.com  

 

For more information please contact:   

Jane Antoniak 

Manager, Communications & Media Relations 

King’s University College 

communications@kings.uwo.ca  

519-433-3491 x 4384 or 519-719-9366 
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